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FROM THE DIRECTOR
Dear Friends,

What an exciting year we've had at CrossRoads Pregnancy Center! We have seen
God move in so many different ways. We have seen multiple women choose LIFE.
We have pointed men and women to HOPE. We have comforted and encouraged
those who walk through our doors. And, we could not have done any of it
without the faithful support of friends like you! 

At the beginning of 2021, we claimed the verse: "Jesus is the true light and the
darkness has not overcome." (John 1). Each day at CPC we have the opportunity
to share the True Light with clients that come through our doors. God has
promised us that through Jesus the darkness cannot overcome. Abortion is a
darkness we see every day, and we can faithfully proclaim that through Jesus
there is HOPE!

In the following pages, you will see how God is expanding the ministry of
CrossRoads. You will also see testimonies from those you are impacting through
your financial and prayer support.

I look forward to sharing more of God's work at CrossRoads in the coming days.
2022 is gearing up to be our biggest year yet. Please continue to pray for us!

For God's Glory,

Brenda Feece
Executive Director
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ABOUT CROSSROADS
CrossRoads Pregnancy Center (CPC) is a non-profit
organization focused on saving lives and supporting
men and women through love and hope found in
Jesus Christ. 

Established in 1988 as Greenwood Women’s Center,
CPC has been serving Greenwood and the
surrounding five counties (including Abbeville,
McCormick, Edgefield, Saluda, and Laurens) for
over 30 years! CPC is the only pregnancy center to
serve these counties.

CPC is a pro-life organization of committed
Christians. We offer free services without regard to
the race, creed, color, national origin, age, and
marital or economic status of our clients.

MISSION

TO SUPPORT MEN AND WOMEN DEALING WITH AN
UNPLANNED PREGNANCY THROUGH LIFE-
AFFIRMING SERVICES THAT PROVIDE ALTERNATIVES
TO ABORTION WHILE OFFERING A LIVING
RELATIONSHIP WITH THE LORD JESUS CHRIST
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9%
donations increase over 2020

FINANCIAL OVERVIEW
DONATION PERCENTAGE BY CAMPAIGN $141,225

2021 Total Donations

272
2021 Total Donors

25
Volunteers



CLIENTS & SERVICES

26
Babies Born
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DAISHA & KYRO'S STORY

"“I was scared. I was afraid….I didn’t know what I was going
to do…I wanted an abortion, but I thank God that I didn’t
have an abortion…. I’m glad I kept him. It was the best
decision ever!” 

Watch Daisha's Full Story at
www.crossroadspregnancycenter.org.

70
Clients Served

56
Ultrasounds

63
Pregnancy
Screenings

5
APR Clients 1

Adoption
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ADVOCACY: ABORTION
PILL REVERSAL
There were over 42.5 million worldwide abortions in
2021 (according to Worldometer)! That’s 42.5 million
babies…

The number of abortions is expected to rise in 2022. In
December 2021, the FDA lifted a regulation which
prohibited receiving the abortion pill through mail,
making the abortion pill even easier to access. This
means that your daughter, niece, or granddaughter
can easily access the abortion pill without requiring an
ultrasound. The unsupervised use of the abortion pill
also increases the chances of serious complications. 

In 2021, the CDC reported that an estimated 42% of all
abortions are medication abortions through the pill.
(This does not account for those abortions obtained
through the “black market” pills which were illegal
before December.)

There is a REVERSAL… Along with other pregnancy
centers across the country, Crossroads Pregnancy
Center offers the abortion pill reversal (APR). In 2021,
we helped 5 women through the APR. The APR has a
68% overall success rate. CPC has seen 11 successful
reversals since we began offering the APR in 2020--a
100% success rate! (The APR is just progesterone. It
does not harm the mother or baby—it’s either effective
or it’s not.)

Already in 2022 we have had several opportunities to
bring national attention to the APR. Oliver's mother
has given her testimony to Congressman Jeff Duncan,
and she has also shared her testimony at the SC State
House to the medical affairs subcommittee in regards
to a newly proposed bill. To learn more about the
advocacy opportunities that we have make sure to
follow us on Facebook! 

OLIVER’S STORY

"“I felt I had made a
terrible decision. I
didn't know what to
do... I felt a sense of
urgency... I got on my
phone and found APR... I
thank God every day!...
It worked. Oliver is here
with us, and I couldn't
be happier!"

Watch Oliver's Full
Story at
www.crossroadspregna
ncycenter.org.


